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Contact Person: Sgt. John Saenz 

Contact Number: 956-681-2083 

 

Police Investigate Teen’s Welfare 
 

  
Nataly Carolina Rivera 

 

McAllen Police Officers are searching for Nataly Carolina Rivera, 17 years of age.  Her 

voluntary absence from home was reported to McAllen Police Officers on September 17, 2025.  Nataly 

Rivera was last seen leaving her residence in McAllen, Texas at about 5:30 PM and her departure is 

believed to be voluntary.  Records indicate that she was absent from her enrolled school and later failed to 

report to her workplace.  There is concern about her wellbeing and officers are searching for her.  

 

Description: 

 female, 

 5’ 6” in height, 

 approximately 117 pounds in weight, 

 long brown hair, 

 brown eyes, 

 wears braces on her teeth. 
 

Last seen wearing: 

 black T-shirt,  

 blue jeans, 

 black shoes. 
  

If you know her whereabouts, you are urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-TIPS (956-687-

8477).  Any immediate concerns about this person should be reported directly to the McAllen Police 

Department, at (956) 681-2000.   
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